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SUBJECT 
 

North Dutton Avenue Striping Design 
Proposals 

 

ISSUE 
 
Staff will introduce and seek feedback on final 
design concepts for North Dutton Avenue 
between West Third Street and West College 
Avenue. 
 

STAFF PRESENTER 
 

Rob Sprinkle, Deputy Director – Traffic 
Engineering 

RECOMMENDATION 
 
This item is for Board discussion and input on 
the proposed design concepts. 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The City of Santa Rosa worked with a consultant to develop a Local Road Safety Plan 
for several corridors throughout the City.  This process included stakeholder and 
community meetings that provided input as to what was important to include in the 
restriping project.  The Local Road Safety Plan was approved by City Council in July 
2022. 
 
 
ANALYSIS 
 
Community meetings for North Dutton Avenue were held in March and November of 
2022 with over 20 participants in the March meeting and 12 participants in the 
November meeting.  Additionally, immediately following the March meeting, an online 
survey was opened, and the City received 17 responses regarding the North Dutton 
Avenue proposed design. 
 
Taking combined information from the two community meetings and an online survey, 
the Traffic Engineering Division developed the following cross-sections that are 
proposed for implementation.  
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From West College Avenue to Saracen Road: 

 

 
 
From Saracen Road to West Ninth Street: 
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From West Ninth Street to Trowbridge Street: 

  

 
 
 

From Trowbridge Street to West Third Street: 
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RECOMMENDATION 
 
This item is for Board discussion and input on the proposed design concepts. 
 


